INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL - DAMMAM

REF: IIS: PRINC: CIR: 0340: 25 8th October 2025

Resumption of Normal School Operation
Dear Parents,

Greetings from IIS Dammam!

We are pleased to inform you that the Electrical Revamp Work in the Girls’ Building as notified
previously [via Cir. No. 0334 dated 08.09.2024] has been successfully completed.

Accordingly, normal school operation as per School Diary Schedule will resume from Sunday, 12th
October 2025.

The school administration extends heartfelt thanks to all parents, students and staff for their
understanding, patience and cooperation during this period of temporary disruption.

Your continued support enables the school maintain a safe and conducive learning environment for our

students.
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SUNIL PETER

Principal
CC: CMC/SMC Members/VP Academics/ Section Heads




